
Live the life you've 

imagined. 

The Dayton Family Resource Center 
requests the pleasure of your company 

at the 
Dayton bornlea~ning® Academy 

graduation celebration. 

The certificate ceremony will take place at the 
Dayton Board of Education, 200 Clay Street, 

Dayton, KY 41074e 

Wednesday, March 25, 2015 
6:00 p .. m. 

(Please make arrangements to be t here no later t han 5 :50 p.m.) 

Dinner to follow at Lincoln Elementary School. 

-

Please RSVP· to Gina Byrd, 
Dayt on FRC Director 

·at 292-7492 by 3/20/ 15 


